
Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School 
Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School 

(Matthew 7:24-27 : The Wise and Foolish Builders ) 
Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy 

NEWSLETTER 24—Friday 17th March 2023   

 

Hedgehogs -  Have been continuing on with their class story the ‘Storm 
Whale’. The children this week have had to make their own game and write 

instructions for it.  

Squirrels -  Have been looking at a range of different shapes this week and 
discussing their properties. What shapes can you see in the environment? 

 

Badgers -  Have been revising some concepts 
in maths and joining in with yoga but in French 

as part of their MFL learning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peace has been our theme this week. We have been talking about how to find peace 
within ourselves. Suggestions were a walk in the fields or a wood, peace is snuggling up 
on the sofa under a blanket watching a good film or really enjoying a hot chocolate and 
a piece of fudge cake! Whatever it is that you find peace in please try and find some this 

weekend! 



PROUD awards 

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confi-
dence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word 
PROUD.  

P - Pleasure in work 
R - Respect in work 
O - Organised in work 
U - Unique in work 
D - Distinction 

Each class has a different colour badge to collect. The children can put these on their 
bags or on their school jumpers. 

This weeks Proud winner is:  Aylin                 

  A massive well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs—  Max 

Squirrels—  Leo K & Patsy 

Badgers—  Billy 

Christian Vision and Values 

 

Hedgehogs—  Harrison 

Squirrels— Blake 

Badgers — Harley 



 

Future Dates: 

15th May - 150 years the school has been running - more infor-
mation to come. 

20th March—Cultural afternoon 

24th March- - Y1 outdoor learning morning 

31st March—Easter Celebration 9am in the Church—Families 
welcome to join us 

18th April—Years 4 & 5 to visit Gudwara 

25th April—Squirrel Class to Museum of Kent Life—information to follow 

End of Term—31st March 

Term 5 Starts—17th April 

Term 5—Year 2 & 3 outdoor learning morning 

8th May—Bank Holiday for King’s Coronation—School closed 

9th—12th May KS2 SATs All children should attend school this week. No holiday during 
this time. 

15th-19th May KS1 SATs All children should attend school this week. No holiday during 
this time. 

14th June—Sports Day 12:30 onwards join us for a picnic and an afternoon of sporting 
events 

5th July—Year 6 visit to Mosque—more information to follow 

FOLSA Dates  

 Easter Disco Thursday 30th March YrR / KS1 3:30 - 4:40 / KS2 
4:45 - 6:00pm.  

All parents are invited to join us for Worship at 8:50 on Friday 
mornings. 

Second Hand uniform sale 

Friday 24th March from 8:30 - 8:45 and 3:15 - 3:30 on the front playground 
(weather pending).  If you have any uniform the children have grown out of - 

please bring into school. All money raised goes to FOLSA to continue providing 
great opportunities for all our children.  

We need a School Crossing Patrol Person for the afternoons 3—3:30pm.  If you are 

interested please call 03000 422401 or email scp@kent.gov.uk for more information. 



 

150 years Celebration on the 15th May 1:00 - 4:30pm. If you or you 
know anyone that would like to have a stall at the event please con-
tact the school office at office@leedsandbroomfieldkentsch.co.uk  

The cost is £10 for a stand.  

The children in Badgers class are writing letters which will be sent out 

to local companies across Maidstone. Again if you know any business 

that would like to get involved please email the office on the address 

above.  

 

The children will be planting a time capsule as part of our new  

modular classroom. More information will follow.  

mailto:office@leedsandbroomfieldkentsch.co.uk

